

where people matter

City of Loganville

Public Utilities Brandon Phillips Director

P.O. Box 39 Loganville, GA 30052

Tel: 770-466-3240

Staff Report Public Utilities Committee

To: Honorable Mayor Baliles and Members of the City Council

Through: Danny Roberts, City Manager

From: Brandon Phillips, Director of Utilities

Date: July 14, 2022

Subject: Wastewater Treatment Facility Road Paving

RECOMMENDATION:

Staff recommends the City Council approve the paving project at the wastewater treatment facility.

FISCAL IMPLICATION:

An estimated 250 feet of road needs to be replaced due to age and wear from the amount of traffic from large vehicles. The paving will be completed by East Coast Grading when the LMIG paving project is executed. City staff will be removing the existing road and adding a base to help reduce the costs of this project. This project will be paid for from the general fund totaling \$32,000.00.

BACKGROUND:

This area of road has extreme damage and wear from the amount of large trucks traveling through the wastewater treatment facility every day. This road is original from when the facility was constructed 20 years ago. When paving was originally performed a base was not used which prevented any longevity for the roads inside the treatment facility.

ssGravityMain



Gravity mains for City of Loganville. data updated June 2022

100ft

Microsoft